
From: Erin Maher <emaher@u.washington.edu>
To:Cathy Grace <cgrace@colled.msstate.edu>
Date: 12/3/03 2:51PM
Subject: admin data

Cathy,
I also wanted to remind you that we will need the new subsidy data for
the Round II analysis that you said would be available for Nov. 2003.

What we need for this one-month period for children B-5 is:

-an unduplicated count of part-day and full-day children B-5 receiving
subsidies for each care type for Nov. 2003.  

(It is OK if a single child is counted in two types of care because
he/she receives subsidies for more than one type of care).
-Aggregate government expenditures by care type for these children B-5

And, if possible:
-aggregate co-payment amount from parents by care type for these
children B-5

Please let us know when you think we can get these data from you.

Thanks!
Erin

CC:Guanghui Li <guanghui@u.washington.edu>


